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ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E5 
 
 
Re: EB-2008-0150: Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers. 

Stakeholder Conference Participation by IGUA. 
 
We write as legal counsel to IGUA. 
 
Further to the Board's August 11, 2008 Notice herein, please be advised that IGUA intends to 
make a brief submission at the Stakeholder Conference scheduled for September 22nd, 2008. 
 
IGUA's primary interest in this consultation is definition of the ratemaking policy that would 
guide the nature and extent of measures that might be adopted under the auspices of the OEB to 
be funded by other ratepayers, in order to assist low-income energy consumers.  
 
The issues from the list included as Appendix A to the Board's August 11th notice that are most 
directly reflective of this interest are 1, 6a. and 11, though many of the other issues on the list 
could also raise issues that are, in the end, relevant to this primary interest. IGUA also anticipates 
that the Concentric Energy Advisors report to be posted early next month could identify 
additional areas and issues relevant to IGUA's primary interest, as noted above. 
 
IGUA looks forward to further participation in the Stakeholder Conference discussions. 
 
Your truly, 
MACLEOD DIXON LLP 

 
Ian A. Mondrow 
 
c. Murray Newton, IGUA 


